Blackshaw Moor First School

"Working together for the benefit of all"

http://blackshawmoorfirstschool.leek-staffs.org.uk/

September

11th - 15th

Weekly Newsletter

What's new?

We hope you like the new format of the newsletter. We will try and tell you all the information you need to know for the week ahead and also give some insight into what is to happen in the term ahead. Separate letters will be sent out for anything that relates to your child or children and we need a response.

Club news this week

Monday:LMA starts Monday 11th

Tuesday: Dance club starts on Tuesday 19th

Wednesday: Computing starts Wenesday 13th

Thursday: Art and Leek Football start Thursday

14th

Upcoming Events

Fizz Pop Science starts on Monday 18th September to the 16th October, for children who signed up before the holidays.

School Photos, will be taken on Wednesday 20th
September this is for the whole school starting at
8.30am for family photos, siblings etc. Please ensure
children are in full uniform.

Harvest Festival Friday 22nd at St Matthews Church all of the children and staff will be attending the service.

A note from Mrs Crawforth

"I would just like to say how smart all your children looked on their return to school last week and how enthusiastic they all were to be back in school and ready to learn, you should be really proud of them"

This week's highlights

Its too short notice for you all to arrange costumes for Roald Dahl day on Wednesday 13th September, so children can bring in their favorite Roald Dahl book to read and share with the class.

Important information

At school we use a program, called Espresso. We pay for a subscription and have used it now for many years. It is full of videos, news clips and activities for every part of the curriculum. This can be accessed at home using the following address:

https://home.espresso.co.uk You will need the following

information to login:
Username: student27657
Password: black57

Other news:

Swimming starts on Friday 15th for Years 3 and 4, if you want your children to wear goggles please send in written permission. They will need one piece swimsuits or shorts for boys and swimming caps for girls and boys if hair is long.

Newletter:- we will be sending the newsletter by email soon so please give the office your email address, if you haven't already.